
 

 

Dear Parents and Guardians 

Re: Home School Agreement 

As a Governing Body we would like to thank you for your continued support, especially 

over the last few months while Mr Birch has been absent.  

It has been a challenging time for all staff members, but as always, they have pulled 

together to make Misson Primary School a very special place for your children to be.  

We have always adopted a relaxed, approachable ethos on a daily basis and would like 

this to continue. Unfortunately, staff have recently had to tolerate behaviour that is 

not in line with the Home School agreement that all parents signed before your child 

started with us. As a Governing Body we would like to ask you to respect all our staff, 

and reiterate unkind and aggressive behaviour is not acceptable and will not be 

tolerated. 

Misson Primary School has always had an open door policy where our kind natured staff 

are accessible and willing to talk freely. This ethos has always been successful and we 

would like to ask that you play your part in keeping it this way. 

If you have any questions please do not hesitate to contact the Governing Body, 

whether that be direct on their e-mail address, governors@misson.notts.sch.uk or through 

the school office. 

Kind regards 

 

Nick Ethelstone  - Chair of Governors and the whole Misson Primary School Governing 

Body 
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